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JUNIOR CONCERT BAND

It has been great to re-commence rehearsals again since students have returned to
school.

The Junior Concert Band is comprised of students in Years 5-6, and will soon be accepting some
students from the Year 4 Band program. We are celebrating a strong low brass section in this

photograph, who are mentored by their tutor Mr Javier. They all looking forward to the time where
they can perform again for you all soon.

If your child is interested in joining one of our College Ensembles, please contact Mr Mark or
musicadmin@thac.nsw.edu.au.

Mr Byron Mark
Manager of Ensembles
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